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As local residents we strongly oppose this proposal. 
 
This will have an major impact on the area, common land will be lost including a 
large proportion of trees and loss of habitat for wildlife and of course more pollution 
and traffic into Mitcham which is already extremely heavy. 
 
We would like our names to be put on record that we STRONGLY object to this 
proposal. 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 


